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It is essential to protect the rights of workers in the health care field from government power that
forces them to disobey their conscience. The exceptions to the proposed rules are meaningless in
actual practice. Abortifacients should not be a mandated “health service”.

John Acrea
2115 Summit Ave.
55105
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